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8 April 2019 

School Development Day & Anzac Day  
 

• The Term 2 School Development Day will be on Monday 29th April. All staff will be 
participating in professional learning sessions at Katoomba High School on that day. 
Students return to school on Tuesday 30th April. 

 
Anzac Day Services 
Each year, on Anzac Day, students from Blackheath Pubic School are invited to join the 
Anzac Day services at Blackheath.  
 
There will be two services commemorating Anzac Day in Blackheath on 25th April. 

• Dawn service at War Memorial, commencing at 6.30am 
• Anzac Day March and service, commencing at 10am – meet at the BHMV Sub-Branch 

RSL Club in Bundarra St, Blackheath 
 
Students are welcome to attend either or both services. Members of the leadership team 
will be taking part in the march and main service. 
 
Students who are participating in the march need to assemble at the RSL hall by 10 a.m. on 
25th April. Following the march, there will be a service at the War Memorial that will 
commence at 10.45 a.m. There will also be a dedication of the ANZAC gates at Blackheath 
Soldiers Memorial Park at approximately 11.30am. Students who are attending the march 
and service should report to Mrs Hardge at the RSL. 
 
Students need to wear full school uniform. 
 
There will be a number of teachers accompanying the students on the march and our 
school leaders will be taking part in the service.  
 
Have a happy and safe holiday, 
 
Jane Davies    
Principal 
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